News from North East Lincolnshire

intouch & Conservatives



January/2018 **Issue No.1**

WELCOME TO ALL **OUR MEMBERS**

Welcome to the first issue of 'intouch', the quarterly newsletter for members and supporters of the Conservative Party in **North East Lincolnshire**

Dear Member,

It is sometimes easy to take for granted the stability and economic prosperity that **Conservative Governments** have delivered for our great country over many, many years. Time and again it is the Conservative Party that has had to restore order to the chaos that the Labour Party has left behind due to reckless spending and borrowing. This has sometimes meant that the Conservatives have had to put the national interest before short-term party popularity. To ensure that the country remains

strong and secure for future generations it is vital that the Conservative Party also remains strong and secure. That strength and security relies hugely on our members' support.

We will be improving our communication with members and supporters across this area over the coming year in order to let you know what is happening locally and to seek your views and opinions.

We hope to see you at meetings and social events and would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank you for your continued help and support.



A COUNCIL FAILING TO **PROVIDE THE BASICS**

North East Lincolnshire Council under Labour control is failing residents right across the board.

It is a different story in neighbouring Lincolnshire and North Lincolnshire which are under Conservative control. Those councils, under similar economic pressure, are providing better services by putting the everyday needs of residents first and using good common sense.

We will LISTEN to and ACT on residents concerns, bringing positive changes to all our communities. It's time for new ideas and fresh energy. We will be striving hard to take control of the Council in May and deliver what is needed.



Contact Your Local Conservatives

Great Grimsby Conservative Association

- A 64, King Edward Street Grimsby DN31 3JP
- T 01472 426440
- E grimsbyconservatives@gmail.com

Cleethorpes Conservative Association

- A 179, Grimsby Road Cleethorpes DN35 7DJ
- T 01472 603 554
- **E** cleethorpesconservatives79@gmail.com

Caring and Campaigning for our Communities

Can you help us to plan, fight and win the May local election?



WE NEED YOUR INPUT

I'm Philip Jackson and lead the Conservative opposition on the Labour run council. We will soon write our election manifesto and plan the key changes needed. Please contact us with any local issues that you think must be a priority for us to tackle.



CAN YOU SPARE JUST AN HOUR OR TWO?

As we get close to the election we will urgently need volunteers to help deliver leaflets. If you can spare the odd hour to help a team deliver in your area that would be a great help. As a bonus it means getting some exercise in the fresh air!



A COMMITTED TEAM OF CANDIDATES TO SUPPORT

We have excellent candidates standing across the district, providing a good combination of wide experience and expertise and youthful energy. They will all work hard to represent you but do need your support in return.

HOW TO CONTACT US

YOU CAN CONTACT US
REGARDING THE LOCAL
ELECTIONS IN MAY BY USING THE
GENERAL CONTACT DETAILS ON
PAGE 1, OR BY CONTACTING US
DIRECT:

- Lia Nici 07758 058552
- Steve Holland 07950 030833

FOR MORE INFORMATION

Please visit our websites for much more information:

www.cleethorpesconservatives.org.uk www.grimsbyconservatives.co.uk

Follow us on Facebook:

www.facebook.com/CleethorpesConservatives

VOTE FOR CHANGE IN NORTH EAST LINCOLNSHIRE

